
EE Online Update: 
 
There are lots of great EE activities happening in our online program: 
 

● 6-12 students have had the opportunity to participate in an overnight astronomy field 
trip and a 2-night Osprey Wilds field trip.   

● Our middle school students are working on completing their civic action projects for 
the semester. 

● High school students are working to complete MESS-E projects. 
● Elementary students are spending time each week exploring science together - we 

were able to hatch some sea monkeys and they are now creating their own habitat. 
● All students have been invited to add to an Earth Day presentation that will be shared 

with their fellow students. 
● Our staff has been working hard to complete our asynchronous Excellence in 

Environmental Education training and we are almost finished. 
● In response to our MESS-E program, our school has been nominated for a Minnesota 

Association of Charter Schools Award in the area of Encouraging the use of different 

and innovative teaching methods. 

These are just a few of the things we have been working on to help support our community of 

environmentally literate students. 
 


